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Outcome/Agency 8 
 
DEEWR Question No. EW1035_09 
 
Senator Fierravanti-Wells provided in writing. 
 
 
Question 
 
Pacific Guest Worker Scheme  
 
Ms Kidd explained at the last round of estimates that AusAID "have a project on 
remittances and they are looking at getting a website up and running by the end of 
the year."  Was this website up and running by the end of 2008 as promised? 
 
Answer 
 
AusAID have advised that the website www.sendmoneypacific.org was launched on 
9 January 2009.  
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